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Dear Sirs/Madams:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Amended General Rate Application --
Prudence Review

The Board has engaged The Liberty Consulting Group to provide expert assistance relating to
a prudence review of certain of Hydro's expenditures as part of the Board's investigation and
review of Hydro's General Rate Application. The terms of reference for Liberty's
engagement, including a list of the projects that Liberty will review, is attached.

This process will now address issues that were, initially part of the Board's Investigation and
Hearing into Supply Issues on the Island Interconnected System, as well as remaining rate
base issues for Hydro's applications to install diesel units for the purpose of black starting
and the installation of the 100 MW combustion turbine generator. Intervenors from these
processes may participate in the prudence review by filing Intervenor submissions with the
Board by Friday, March 6, 2015. The Board will consider granting limited intervenor status
in the General Rate Application for the intervenors to participate in issues related to the
prudence review only.

It is anticipated that Liberty will file a report with the Board in June 2015. A schedule for
Requests for Information and filing of evidence will be determined following the filing of
Liberty's report. Any public hearing would coincide with and form part of the General Rate
Application hearing which is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, September 9, 2015.
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jgylnn@pub.nl ,ca or telephone (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,

lbds
Encl,

eec. Newfoundland& LabradorHvdro
Mr. Geoff Young, E-mail: gyoung©nlh.nl.ca
Mr. Fred Cass, E-mail: feass@airdberlis.com
Consumer Advocate
Mr. Thomas Johnson, E-mail: tjohnson rr odeaearle.ca
Ms. Colleen Lacey, E-mail: clacey rr odeaearle ca
Mr. Raman Balakrishnan, E-mail; rbalakrishnan rr odeaoarl.cn
ValeNewfoundland and LabradorLimited
Mr. Thomas O'Reilly, QC, E-mail: toieilly@eoxandpalmer.com
Mr. Denis Fleming, E-mail: dtleming@ueoxandpalrner, corn
Innu Nation
Ms. Nancy Kloer, Email: nkleer a oklaw.corn
Mr. Senwrrng Luk, E-mail: sluk@oktlaw.com
Nunatsiavut Government
Ms. Genevieve Dawson, E-mail: gdawson@bensonbuffett.com
Mr. Tom Sheldon, E-mail: torn_sheldonanunatsiavutcorn
Ms. Christina Goldhar, E-mail: christina_goldhar@nunatsiavut.com
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Mr. Charles O'Brien, E-mail: bluegreenlawQgmail.com
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Newfoundland Power Ina.
Mr. Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@nevvfoundlandpower.com
Mr. Liam O'Brien, E-mail: lobrien jemiisdawe.nf.ca
Island Industrial Customer Groug
Mr. Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: pcoxworlhy®stewartmckelvey.com
Mr. Dean Porler, E-mail: dporter©pa-law.ca

Towns of Labrador City, Wabash, Manny Valley-Goose Bay and
North West River
Mr. Edward Hearn, QC, E-mail: hiller&hnant rr crrstv,net
Yvonne Jones MI', Labrador
Ms. Yvonne Jones, MP Labrador, E-mail:Yvonne. Jones.A I ttparl.ge ea

Yvonne,Jones.Cl ci parl.ge.ca
Mr. Danny Dumaresque
Mr. William Kennedy, E-mail:wkennedy rr ennedylawofflce.ca
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